Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: Homes for Ukraine safeguarding
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

1/Please can you provide a figure for the number of times your local authority has received a government alert of a serious safeguarding issue regarding a Homes for Ukraine sponsor/ host since March 2022 to present.

Answer:
0
2/Please can you detail whether the Home Office shared the details of the reason for their alert in each case, and if so, what they were.  

N/A

3/Please can you detail what action was taken following each alert. E.g. Ukrainian moved out of sponsor home. Ukrainian stayed at sponsor home. 

N/A

If this is too hard to collate, or would take too much time, please only provide data for the number of alerts from government (point 1). 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
